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Ref: CIG 010/2018 

 

    March 2, 2018 

 

Subject :   Late submission of consolidated financial statement for the year  

        Ended December 31st, 2017 (Edit)  

To :   President, 
         The Stock Exchange of Thailand   

   

The Stock Exchange of Thailand requires listed companies to submit 

consolidated  financial statements for the year ended December 31st, 2017 within 2 

months. C.I. Group Public Company Limited (The Company) is unable to submit 

the consolidated financial statements within the specified period because one of 

subsidiaries named De Lamai Co.,Ltd cannot complete its financial statement on 

time due to many adjustments required. 

The Company cannot complete the consolidated financial statement for the 

year ended December 31st, 2017 in the required period. The Company will submit 

the consolidated financial statements for the year ended December 31st, 2017 by 

March 9, 2018; and will submit the English version of the consolidated financial 

statements for the year ended December 31st, 2017 within March 14th, 2018. 

 

Please be informed accordingly.    

 

 

  Yours Sincerely, 

       C.I. Group Public Company Limited 

 

 

 

          (Mr. Sawai Chatchairungruang)  

                    Managing Director 


